Santiago, 5th July 2018

Mr. Sabatino Aracu
President
World Skate / International Federation

Dear Mr. Sabatino Aracu,
In response to the email received today, July 5th, regarding the qualified athletes for
BAYOG that competed at the World Championships in Netherlands, our Olympic
Committee is glad to confirm the participation of these two athletes at the Youth Olympic
Games 2018:

- Ashly Marin Torres

- Ignacio Mardones Vidal
We look forward to watching Inline Speed Skating become part the this Olympic event.

We would kindly appreciate confirmation upon reception of this email.

Kind regards,

Secretary General
ifean Olympic Committee
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